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[DOCUMENT NO. 05730-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:54 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:35 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 2:02 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 11:56 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>: peteraengland@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Peter England 
Company: Economic Development Council of South Miami-Dade 
Primary Phone: 3059652246 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: peteraengland@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

Docket #2025001 1. As a 40 year customer of FPL, I can testify to the extraordinary progress they have made 
since Hurricane Andrew. They have gone to great lengths to harden their system against future weather related 
outages. As a businessman concerned with job creation in South Miami-Dade County, the future planning they 
have undertaken maks it easy for the EDC to convince any potentials business relocations of a reliable energy 
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source into the future. The achievements they have made in solar energy, and Clean Water Recovery are 
extraordinary. We consider FPL a reliable partner, both from a residential and commercial perspective. 
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